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Events

Christmas Shutdown - we will be closing at 4pm on the 22nd of December, can you please
make sure your child/children are collected by this time to ensure the staff have enough
time to take down the decorations and shut down the nursery for the Christmas period.

We will return back to normal opening hours on Tuesday 2nd of January 2024.

We will have different Christmas events on throughout December for children to take part
in on the days they attend:

● Friday 8th December is Christmas Jumper Day & Carol Singing
● Tuesday 12th December is Christmas Dinner Day
● Thursday 14th December is Father Christmas Visit
● Monday 18th December is Christmas Party
● Wednesday 20th December is our Tree Decorating & Hot Chocolate outside in the Forest

School

Carol Service - Bizzy Bees - Wednesday 20th December at 4pm in the Orrell Park Ballroom
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Staff Recognition🏅

This month's staff recognition goes to the whole staff team - Well Done!
Everybody has worked extremely hard this year and they have all supported one another and

been very welcoming to Amanda as the new manager.
Thank You

Nursery Manager - Amanda

Thank you all for your warm welcome to the nursery. I’ve really enjoyed my first couple of weeks
here and have been trying to meet you all when collecting your little ones so I can introduce

myself. If I haven't already met you then I will try my best over the next week but please feel free
if you see me around the nursery to come over for a chat.

I’m really happy to have joined the team and look forward to spending more time taking care of
your little ones, supporting the staff team and expanding on the already fantastic work that the

nursery does!
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
This Month Baby Bees have been celebrating different festivities such
as, Bonfire Night, Remembrance Day and Diwali. The children have
been using their creativity and imagination to create themed crafts

and artwork.
We have also been exploring and learning about our community

during our trips. We are looking forward to the coming month and
celebrating Christmas and taking part in fun activities.

Our next theme will be Animals and we will be starting with winter
animals.

Sara Pieri– Baby Bees Room Head

🐝Honey Bees🐝
This month Honey Bees have learnt how to make Poppies for

Remembrance Day using paint and potato prints.
The children in Honey Bees have enjoyed preparing for

Christmas by making Gingerbread Men bubble paint pictures.
This coming month we will be continuing with exciting Christmas

activities and baking.

Morgan Walker - Honey Bees Room Head

🐝Bizzy Bees🐝
This month in Bizzy Bees we have enjoyed celebrating Bonfire night

by creating artwork with our hands.
The children have really enjoyed our theme this last term and
learning all about themselves. We have explored the children's
hobbies, likes/dislikes and created our own birth biographies.

This month we will be celebrating Christmas and practising our
Christmas songs ready for our annual carol service, we can’t wait for

you all to watch!

Megan Wright - Bizzy Bees Room Head
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Outdoor Learning🌲 🕷️

We are very proud to introduce our new wetsuits into the nursery. These fantastic wetsuits are
created from recycled plastic bottles. Not only will they keep the children warm and dry but

they are also helping make the planet a cleaner place!

Parents Notice & Reminders

● Thank you to everyone who took part in the Dunelm Christmas tags. If you still have a present
or tag to bring in then please do so by Wednesday 6th December as we will be dropping them

off after this date.

● Can I please remind all parents to make sure that their child has suitable clothing for the
weather i.e Wetsuits, Hats, Gloves, Wellies.
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🟢Eco School Update🟢
● We have a Christmas Jumper swap in the hallway if any parents would like to take a Jumper or

have any to donate please feel free.
● Food bank - We will be collecting for the local food bank again this year to deliver in January.

There will be a collection box in the hallway if you could bring in any donations such as;

​ TINNED POTATOES
​ TINNED VEGETABLES (TOMS, CARROTS, PEAS, SWEETCORN)

​ MASHED POTATO
​ FRUIT JUICE

​ COFFEE
​ CURRY AND PASTA SAUCE

​ CUSTARD
​ CUP A SOUPS

​ NOODLES
​ JAM

Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Amanda and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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